
 

 

July 2023 
Dear Students 
 
Please find below further information about Results Days this summer.  
 
For Year 13 students and Y12 Further Maths students, Level 3 results (A level and Applied General) will be 
available to collect between 8.00am and 10.30am on Thursday 17 August. Please enter through the main 
entrance of the College and collect results in the Students’ Union.  
 
With your results you will also receive a pre-populated form which we would be grateful if you could sign and 
hand in before leaving the College, if you are happy to. This will provide College with your consent for us to 
obtain copies of your exam scripts, should we need to, in order to advise on any possible Review of Marking, 
or to help teachers better understand how exam boards have marked exam scripts. The form will be available 
on the Parents section on the website under letters if you want to read the full details. You will also receive 
information about certificate collection, resits and enquiries about results fees and deadlines. 
 
If you have any queries about your results or wish to discuss a possible Review of Marking, Heads of Faculty 
will be available in College to talk to you.   
 
Before you leave, we would be grateful if you could complete a very short form for us indicating your 
intended destination, having received your results (university, employment etc) – we will provide you with a 
QR code so you can complete this on your mobile.  If you don’t have access to your phone, you can complete 
this form at a computer in the Ground Floor LRC. 
 
Careers support, advice and guidance will be available on the First Floor LRC if you would like to discuss your 
next steps. We know that some students will wish to access support regarding university places, UCAS 
clearing, apprenticeship information or general careers advice.  
 
If you are unable to collect your results in person, you can send a representative with a signed letter from 
you, clearly stating your full name, date of birth and the full name of the person collecting the results. The 
person collecting them must bring their own photo ID. 
 
Your grades will also show on Cedar on the following morning, Friday 18 August from 9am. Your results can 
be posted on 17 August if you provide a stamped, self-addressed envelope to the exams office in advance. 
 
For Year 12 students awaiting results of applied general externally assessed units, these will be available via 
Cedar on Friday 18 August from 9am. We will be able to talk to you more about these results when teaching 
resumes in September. 
 
If you are collecting GCSE Maths or English resit results this summer, your results will be available on Cedar 

on Thursday 24 August at 8am in the Exams and Results section. Alternatively, you are welcome to come into 

College to collect your results in person from reception between 8am and 9.30am.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Brendon Fletcher 

Principal 


